BALTIMORE  MEMORANDUM

SHEILA DIXON

Mayor To:  The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
e AR c/o Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

Commissioner, HCD

From: Paul T)/Graziano, Commissioner
Date: December 22, 2008

Re:  City Council Bill 08-0215 Planned Unit Development - Westport
Waterfront (Corrective)

The Department of Housing and Community Development has reviewed City
Council Bill 08-0215, which was introduced for the purpose of amending
Ordinance 07-609 to include parcel height limits that were previously approved
and referenced on an unpublished exhibit but that were inadvertently omitted
from the published text of the Ordinance.

The proposed legislation would amend Ordinance 07-609 to include parcel height
limits that were unintentionally left out of the original text of the law that
established the Westport Waterfront Planned Unit Development (PUD). These
height restrictions had been recommended by the Planning Commission and were
referenced on an unpublished exhibit of the original PUD bill.

The Department of Housing and Community Development supports the adoption
of City Council Bill 08-0215.

PTG:pmd

cc: Ms. Angela Gibson
Mr. Andrew Frank
Mr. Demaune Millard
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